
March 20, 2013 

 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8th ALD. DIST. - FILE #121648 

 INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON  

 WEST BURNHAM STREET AND 

 SOUTH 23RD STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



March 20, 2013 

 

Honorable Terry L. Witkowski 

Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 13th ALD. DIST. - FILE #121648 

 INSTALL NO TRUCKING 3 TONS OR OVER 

 ON EAST VAN BECK AVENUE BETWEEN 

 SOUTH HOWELL AVENUE AND 

 SOUTH WHITNALL AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowski: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-

captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since this street 

is strictly residential and trucks are using it as a short cut, we recommend that heavy 

trucks be prohibited. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



March 20, 2013 

 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 10th ALD. DIST. - FILE #121648 

 INSTALL ONE WAY ALLEY BOUNDED 

 BY WEST NORTH AVENUE, WEST MEINECKE AVENUE, 

 NORTH 54TH STREET AND NORTH 55TH STREET WESTBOUND 

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-

captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since a majority 

of the property owners affected are in favor of this installation, we have no objection.  

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


